Dear parents/guardians,
We appreciate your support over these uncertain and challenging times. We have tried to provide realistic learning opportunities, which should be effective and easy to maintain. Please set time aside to read with your child and complete fun activities together e.g. teaching your child to bake/cook, music/singing. 
Please tell your child that they will be in our thoughts and prayers every day and we will all be back together again soon.
 Please check P.3 home learning page every day for daily lessons. Stay safe.
Mrs Mackle and Mrs Turley
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